
 

CONDOLENCE MESSAGE FROM  

KSCSTE-NATPAC 

We are deeply saddened to learn about the passing of             

Dr. N. S. Srinivasan, the founder Director of KSCSTE-

NATPAC, a true luminary in the fields of traffic, road 

research, road transport, and road safety. Dr. Srinivasan's 

extensive contributions to our organization and the field of 

traffic and transportation have left an indelible mark. His 

mastery over his subjects was truly self-evident, and his 

vision and leadership have paved the way for countless 

advancements in NATPAC.  His unwavering commitment to 

knowledge and his remarkable versatility have earned him a 

place of unparalleled respect and admiration. 

As we mourn the loss of this great personality, let us also 

remember the legacy of knowledge and inspiration he leaves 

behind. Dr. N. S. Srinivasan will forever be remembered for 

his confidence, his tireless pursuit of excellence, and his 

invaluable contributions to traffic and transportation 

Engineering. 

Our thoughts and heartfelt condolences are with his family 

during this difficult time. May his legacy continue to inspire 

and guide us in the years to come. 


